
 

79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 

Box 270, TD South Tower 

Toronto, Ontario  M5K 1N2 Canada 

P. 416.865.0040 | F. 416.865.7380 

www.torys.com 

Crawford Smith 

csmith@torys.com 

P. 416.865.8209       

 

19738978.1 

 

June 7, 2015 

 

EMAIL  

 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2014-0116 Toronto Hydro Wireline Rate 
 
We are counsel to Toronto Hydro in the above noted matter. We are writing with consent of the 
“Carriers” and in connection with the wireline rate proceeding currently scheduled for June 9 
and 11. 
 
Toronto Hydro and the Carriers have had a number of productive discussions in an attempt to 
resolve this matter. We would like the opportunity to continue these discussions with the 
remaining interested parties. Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Board adjourn the 
hearing date and schedule a settlement conference. If acceptable to the Board, our intention 
would be to continue our settlement discussions at the Board hearing room on June 9 at 
9:30am. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Crawford Smith 
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